STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION
NOMINATION FOR COLLEGE ADVISORY COUNCIL

DATE OF SUBMISSION:|3/29/2023

COLLEGE NAME: |oc - Otero College

PRESIDENT’'S NAME: |OC - Dr. Tim Alvarez

Nominee Information

FULL NAME OF NOMINEE (Include Salutation — Dr., Mr., Ms., etc.):
Mr. Jonathan Fox

CITY, STATE, ZIP:

Fowler, CO 81039

NOMINEE E-MAIL ADDRESS:

jfox@fowlerstate.bank

REAPPOINTMENT or v | NEW APPOINTMENT

TERM: Commencing:|04/17/2023 Ending:|04/16/2027

(Example - Start: May 1, 2023. End: April 30, 2027.)

PRESIDENTS’ RATIONALE FOR NOMINATION
(Feel free to include a separate page if desired.):

Jonathan Fox is a resident of Fowler, Colorado and has been affiliated with the Fowler State Bank for nearly
43 years. He has served as Chairman of the Board and CEO since 1992, also assuming the role as
President of the bank in 2009. Jonathan graduated from the University of Colorado at Boulder with his
Bachelor of Science degree in Finance and also holds a professional Real Estate Broker s License from

the Colorado Division of Real Estate since 1980, serving as President and broker of The Fox Agency, Inc.

Mr. Fox is presently Chairman of the State of Colorado Banking Board appointed by the governor and
approved by the Colorado Senate. He also serves the Fowler Chamber of Commerce, currently as
Vice-President, President of the Cottonwood Links Golf Course and Ad Council President of the Fowler
United Methodist Church. He is an assistant coach of the area 4H Livestock Judging Team as well.

He founded and serves as President, the Jonathan and Shari Fox Family Foundation, a 501(c) (3) which
was begun for philanthropic purposes in 2004. He also serves on several other boards including the College
of Music Advisory Board at the University of Colorado at Boulder, and formerly the Otero College
Foundation Board, as well as several local scholarship boards of trustees. He conducts annually, Daniels
Fund interviews for the Southeastern Colorado region as a part of that selection process, held at Otero
College each Spring.

His experience and genuine commitment while on the Otero College Foundation, as well as his community
involvement will be valuable in his new role on the Advisory Council.




